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Evening With The Appellate Judges

May 4, 2015

Mark Crandley of the Indianapolis office spoke at the annual Evening with the
Appellate Judges hosted by the Indiana State Bar Association on May 4.
Mark was part of a panel that addressed the plans to implement an e-filing
system in Indiana appellate courts and spoke about the impact appellate
e-filing will have on practitioners and clients.



